Tofield Minor Baseball AGM
June 28, 2023 7:00 p.m.

Call Meeting to Order
7:00 p.m

1. Season Overview

What went right/what went wrong?

100 registrations.

Every team had a coach.

Scheduling ran smoothly.

Better communication via social media about game schedules to get the public out
to enjoy games.

Beaverhill League didn’t have many teams. U13 only played the Vegreville team.
Might need to look into joining an alternate league in the future.

U15 joined the ERRBL- loved it, played tier one, and ended up in 3" place.

Uniform Status

U18 and U15 uniforms are in good shape.
Plenty of Rally Cap hats in stock

e Jerseys for the younger levels will need to be replaced.

Equipment Status

U18 had the incorrect baseballs, new ones were purchased.
Extra bat for U15 was purchased.

No complaints from coaches about team bags.

T Stands are getting worn out.

Base plates are being ruined with constant staking and removal.

Financials

Closing Balance June 28, 2023, $14,335.06

Baseball Alberta fees haven’t been paid yet. The cost is roughly $2500.
Bottle Drive fundraiser was lucrative. Totaling $2150

Generous donation from Co-op $2000

2023 season profit will end up around $7500-8000.

Board Positions

Current Executive Board Members

a.

President — Jereme Wentzell

b. Vice President — Craig Neufeld

C.

Secretary — Amber Carson



